CORRESPONDENCE
10/2/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 10174-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2020 8:23 AM

To: ‘Dwing123@yahoo.com'’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, David Wing

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Dwingl23@everyactioncustom.com <Dwingl23@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2020 7:22 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| am surprised the power industries in Florida are not getting more involved in solar. Solar farms are not the only
answer. Rooftop units serve multiple purposes without taking up valuable real estate.

Why aren't power companies in Florida getting into the business of home and business solar plants. If they support and
provided enough residential and business units, they might very well be able to avoid or postpone building larger and
new plants. They have buying power as well as expertise in the business of power production. It would seem a logical
expansion of their business and a great way of slowing converting to a renewable energy sources.

Are there rules that prohibit this business model by the power industries in Florida?

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
David Wing



9914 Nicoma Ln Orlando, FL 32817-2707





